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November 1, 2022.

ARMENDARIZ, Carmen, Agent
La China Night Club LLC

4423 S 14™ ST #3

Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Carmen Armendariz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2022, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises License Applications Requesting Disc Jockey, Jukebox, Karaoke, 5 Amusement
Machines and 2 Pool Tables based on the aldermanic testimony, given the history of shootings and
concentration.

On Tuesday, November 1, 2022, the Common Council considered the Committee's
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee's recommendation and denied the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
License Applications Requesting Disc Jockey, Jukebox, Karaoke, 5 Amusement Machines and 2
Pool Tables based on the aldermanic testimony, given the history of shootings and concentration.

If you previously paid the license fees, you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, W| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 « milwaukee.govi/cityclerk

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks

O

MILWAUKEE



)

"

Cit
u& Of y g}lmc?v:czarskl

jowcza@milwaukee.gov
del]](ee Office of the City Clerk

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 1, 2022.
ZIELINSKI, Pablo

4112 S LENOX PL
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Pablo Zielinski:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2022, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Class D “Operator’s” license based on
your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, November 1, 2022, the Common Council considered the Committee's
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee's recommendation and denied the Class D “Operator’s” license application based on
your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees, you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
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November 1, 2022,
LEIN, Richard A

6438 S 20T ST
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Richard A. Lein:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2022, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Class D “Operator’s™ license based on
your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, November 1, 2022, the Common Council considered the Committee's
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee's recommendation and denied the Class D “Operator’s” license application based on
your second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees, you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 * milwaukee.gov/cityclerk

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks

MILWAUKEE



{/\\ 0113

F ]Lu Jim Owczarski
"""" City Clerk

h{[]lelll{ee Office of the City Clerk

jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

November 1, 2022

POLLARD, Haley 1, Agent
Revel Group Inc

2246 S Kinnickinnic Av
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Hailey I. Pollard:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2022, the Licenses Commiittee voted to recommend to
the Common Council renewal with a ten (10) day suspension of your Class B Tavern, Public
Entertainment Premises and Sidewalk Dining licenses based on the police report and aldermanic
testimony for the premises located at 2246 S Kinnickinnic Av. (“Revel”).

On October 21, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern, Public
Entertainment Premises and Sidewalk Dining licenses in which the Committee recommended that the
licenses be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based the police report and aldermanic testimony.
You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Tuesday, November 1, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers
on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the
right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council.
At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report
of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted renewal
with a ten (10) day suspension of the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Sidewalk
Dining licenses based on the police report and aldermanic testimony. Said suspension is in effect
between 12:01 a.m. on November 2, 2022 until 11:59 pm on November 11, 2022.
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November 1, 2022

KTIY ANI, Shoabi IQBAL, Agent
31 Petro Mart LLC

3115 W Fond Du Lac Av
Milwaukee, W1 53210

Dear Mr. Shoabi I. Kiyani:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the Common Council renewal with a ten (10) day suspension of your Extended Hours Establishments,
Filling Station, Food Dealer and Weights & Measures licenses based on the police report and aldermanic
testimony for the premises located at 3115 W Fond Du Lac Av. (“GPC”).

On October 21, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Extended Hours
Establishments, Filling Station, Food Dealer and Weights & Measures licenses in which the Committee
recommended that the licenses be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based the police report and
aldermanic testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider
the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 1, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You
were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address
the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written
objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted renewal
with a ten (10) day suspension of the Extended Hours Establishments, Filling Station, Food Dealer and
Weights & Measures licenses based on the police report and aldermanic testimony. Said suspension is
in effect between 12:01 a.m. on November 2, 2022 until 11:59 p.m. on November 11, 2021.
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November 1, 2022

DEUSTER, Andrew C, Agent
BOOBY IDK, LLC

1133-37 N Water St
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Andrew C, Deuster:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the Common Council renewal with a ten (10) day suspension of your Class B Tavern, Public
Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer licenses based on the police report, neighborhood, licensee and
aldermanic testimony for the premises located at 1133-37 N Water St. (“McGillycuddy's Bar & Grill”).

On October 21, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern, Public
Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer licenses in which the Committee recommended that the
licenses be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based on the police report, neighborhood, licensee
and aldermanic testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 1, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did
file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted renewal
with a ten (10) day suspension of the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises and Food Dealer
based on the police report, neighborhood, licensee and aldermanic testimony. Said suspension is in
effect between 12:01 a.m. on November 30, 2022 until 11:59 pm on December 9, 2022.
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November 1, 2022

RANA, Muhammad A, Agent
ALINA PETROLEUM LLC
1801 W Greenfield Av
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Muhammad A. Rana:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the Common Council not to renew your Extended Hours Establishments license based on the
neighborhood testimony and the lack of management shown with the other licenses, for the premises
located at 1801 W Greenfield Av. (“Alina Petroleum™).

On October 21, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Extended Hours
Establishments license in which the Committee recommended that the license not to be renewed based
on the neighborhood testimony and the lack of management shown with the other licenses. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, November 1, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that
date, time, and place, you were represented by a counsel, and you did file written objections to the
report of the Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to
renew the Extended Hours Establishments license based on the neighborhood testimony and the lack
of management shown with the other licenses. Said nonrenewal is effective on November 1, 2022.

City Hall » Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
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November 1, 2022

DEHNE, Jacob E, Agent
MKE Events LLC

1044 N Martin L King Jr DR
Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Jacob E. Dehne:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the Common Council renewal with a fifteen (15) day suspension of your Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report, licensee and aldermanic testimony for the
premises located at 1044 N Martin L King Jr Dr. (“Red White and Blue”).

On October 21, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed
with a fifteen (15) day suspension based on the police report, licensee and aldermanic testimony. You
were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, November 1, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that
date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted renewal
with a warning letter of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based police
report, licensee and aldermanic testimony and to amend the plan of operation by removing the “all you
can drink” on Thursdays nights.

City Hall  Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. = Milwaukee, WI 53202
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November 1, 2022

KELLY, Tanisha, Agent
Penthouse LLC

3621 N TEUTONIA Av
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Ms. Tanisha Kelly:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the Common Council not to renew your Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses
based on the police report, applicant, police department and aldermanic testimony, for the premises located
at 3621 N Teutonia Av. (“Penthouse Lounge”).

On October 21, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses not to be
renewed based on the police report, applicant, police department and aldermanic testimony. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, November 1, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file
written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that
date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to
renew the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report, applicant,
police department and aldermanic testimony. Said nonrenewal is in effect beginning 12:01 a.m. on
November 12, 2022.

City Hall + Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
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November 1, 2022

RAJPUT, Tejinder P, Agent
FOREST PETROLEUM, INC
1645 W Forest Home Av
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Tejinder P. Rajput:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 18, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the Common Council renewal with a ten (10) day suspension of your Filling Station, Food Dealer and
Weights & Measures licenses based on the police report, neighborhood and aldermanic testimony for the
premises located at 1645 W Forest Home Av. (“Forest Home Petro™).

On October 21, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Filling Station, Food Dealer
and Weights & Measures licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed
with a ten (10) day suspension based on the police report, neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.
You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of Tuesday, November 1, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers
on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the
right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council.
At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted renewal
with a warning letter of the Filling Station, Food Dealer and Weights & Measures licenses based on
the police report, neighborhood and aldermanic testimony and that the car wash will be closed until a
neighborhood meeting is held to address the issues with it.
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